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To Everyone at the Lakeridge Health Cancer Center,

The Princess of Wales would have me express her very best wishes to all
of those receiving treatment at Lakeridge, along with her sincere hopes that this
letter finds you all feeling as well and as comfortable as possible despite facing
such challenging circumstances.

Her Royal Highness understands that when undergoing chemotherapy,
there are both good days and bad days, and that the cancer journey can be scary
and unpredictable, but she would have me encourage you to remember that you

are not alone, and that you shall all remain in her thoughts as you continue
along the road to recovery.

Yours sincerely,

Head of Royal Correspondence

Lakeridge Health Cancer Center



